
Notice of Availability for a Final 
Environmental Impact Statement 
Addressing Heat and Electrical 
Upgrades at Fort Wainwright, Alaska

The Department of the Army announces the availability of the 
Final Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) addressing the heat 
and electrical upgrades at Fort Wainwright, Alaska. The Final 
EIS analyzes and evaluates reasonable and feasible alternatives, 
potential environmental impacts, key issues of concern, and 
responds to comments received on the Draft EIS.

An electronic copy of the Final EIS is available online at https://
home.army.mil/alaska/index.php/fort-wainwright/NEPA/HEU-
EIS. Copies of the Final EIS will be available at the Noel Wien 
Library, Fairbanks, AK; Post Library, Fort Wainwright, AK; and Tri-
Valley Community Library, Healy, AK if these facilities are open; and 
upon request. 

Requests for a copy of the Final EIS can be submitted to Matthew 
Sprau, Planning Branch Chief at: Directorate of Public Works, 
ATTN: AMIM-AKP-E (M. Sprau), 1046 Marks Road #4500, Fort 
Wainwright, AK 99703-4500, email: usarmy.wainwright.id-pacific. 
mbx.heu-eis@army.mil

For further information, please contact Grant Sattler, Public Affairs 
Office, ATTN: AMIM-AKG-PA (Sattler), 1060 Gaffney Road #5900, 
Fort Wainwright, AK 99703-5900; telephone: (907) 353-6701; email: 
alan.g.sattler.civ@army.mil.

The U.S. Army complies with Title II of the Americans with 
Disabilities Act of 1990. Individuals with disabilities who may need 
auxiliary aids, services, and/or special accommodations should 
contact Grant Sattler or TDD number 711. Requests should be made 
at least 5 days before the accommodation is needed to make any 
necessary arrangements.


